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5th Street Lane Closures 
 

The City of Sioux City Engineering Division announces intermittent lane closures on 5th Street 

between Pierce Street and Jennings Street. These closures will allow the City’s Contractor to 

remove and replace the pavement. These lane closure will begin the morning of Thursday, June 

11, 2020 and are anticipated to be completed in 2 weeks, weather dependent. Motorists are 

advised to reduce speed, drive cautiously, and obey all traffic control signs with regards to these 

closures. 

 

 


